From: Flynn, Mark W. [mailto:Mark.Flynn@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2017 11:24 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Recent travel to Huntsville AL.

Mr. Berlin

I recently attended a Hazardous Materials refresher course as a student presented by the F.B.I.

In Huntsville Alabama from the dates of 9-13 January 2017

I have received NO monies, gifts, stipends, or fees of any kind, and I am sure I acted within the parameters of the City of Chicago Ethics ordinance.

Thank you in advance

Mark W. Flynn

Explosives Technician

Chicago Police Department

